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Subject: Pre-Application #799-PA—2021
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External Email: Please use caution if opening links or attachments!

I am writing to request that the ROW located on the East side of 6750 East Exeter Blvd not be abandoned as
presented by the Rose Law Group.  I would like to see a sidewalk built on this property to connect the Pavoreal side
walk to the new bridge & canal walkways.  It is currently extremely dangerous to walk or ride a bicycle along 68th
street, and this makes  the ‘walkable Scottsdale’ a complete sham. The sidewalk should have been done long ago &
the abandonment of this ROW will dash all hopes of one. Please do not approve this proposal. Sincerely, Mary
Benoist, Pavoreal.

Sent from my iPhone
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